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TO: 
 

CITY BUILDING COMMITTEE 
 

FROM: M. BANFIELD, RPP, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND BUILDING SERVICES, EXT. 
5466 
 

NOTED: 
 

A. MILLER, RPP, GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE AND GROWTH 
MANAGEMENT 
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

HERITAGE BARRIE COMMITTEE’S INPUT INTO THE PROPOSED COMMUNITY 
IMPROVEMENT PLAN 
 

DATE: 
  

DECEMBER 10, 2019  

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to provide members of City Building Committee with an update 
concerning a recommendation from the Heritage Barrie Committee respecting the proposed Community 
Improvement Plan (CIP).  
 
At their regular meeting on November 13, 2019, Heritage Barrie passed the following recommendation: 
 
“COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT PLAN AND OFFICIAL PLAN – HERITAGE PRESERVATION 
 
That staff in the Planning and Building Services Department revise the proposed Community Improvement 
Plan (CIP) to include financial support for heritage preservation while meeting the objectives of affordable 
housing.” 
 
Planning Staff are bringing the proposed Community Improvement Plan to General Committee on 
December 10, 2019 with a recommendation report. The document has been revised to incorporate an 
amount of $200,000 for Preservation of Built Heritage, up to a maximum amount of $25,000 per grant. This 
change is in response to feedback provided throughout the process of developing a new CIP.  

 

 
 


